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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 27– 7
th

 April, 2017 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all those parents who attended the Parents’ Evening this week. 

It was a very productive evening, with opportunities to share the excellent work the children have done and also discuss ways in 

which we can work together to aid even further progress. 

If you were unable to attend an appointment, then please contact the school office, in order to arrange a mutually convenient time 

to meet the class teacher after Easter. 

 

Lenten Charities 

A very busy week of activities with Reception, Nursery and Year 6 all taking part in activities to raise money. 

Nursery and Reception raised £91.02. 

Year 6 completed their ‘Race for Life’.  Once all their sponsor monies have been collected, we will let you know the final total 

raised. 

With Non-Uniform money, the total now stands at a tremendous £1800.11. 

Thank you all for your generosity! 

(If you still have any Father Hudson’s collection boxes, please send them in after Easter). 

 

Holy Week and Easter 

Today, we held a wonderful Lenten Prayer Service with all of the children.  During the service we considered and reflected on the 

events of Holy Week, the events leading up to the crucifix of Jesus and then the wonderful news of his resurrection at Easter. 

The children showed great reverence and participation during the songs, prayers and scripture. 

 

Sacramental Preparation Meeting 

A reminder for all parents of children intending to receive the sacraments this year. The meeting will take place on Wednesday 

26
th

 April, 2017 in the school hall: 

5.30 pm for parents of those making Reconciliation and Holy Communion and 6.10 pm for parents of those making their 

Confirmation. 

It is essential that parents attend as important information and details for the days will be given. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

This takes place on Thursday 27
th

 April, 2017 at 9.05 am in the school playground. 

Easter Bonnets for Nursery to Year 2 and ‘Decorate an Egg’ for children in Key Stage Two. 

 

Parentview 

We have 34 responses so far – thank you. 

Please do, over Easter, visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  to complete the short questionnaire and raise the number of responses 

even higher! 

Thank you in anticipation. 
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Walk to School 
Congratulations to Year 5, who won the ‘Walk to School’ award for the month of March. 

Hopefully, with improving weather, it may be possible for even more children to walk to school. 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Book Fair this week.  A grand total of £232.62 was spent on books meaning that school 

can take £53 of books for our library.  Thank you to Mrs Gregory for organising and running the Book Fair. 

 

 

Behaviour Awards 
Green Badges: Anisa Ghalot, Fathima Batool, Ellie Greenway,Hudhayfah Rehman, Harriet Talbot Yip 

Purple Badges: Julia Jarosz, Leonardo Neculau, Kayden Hull, Grant Molamba, Majed Mohammed, Lola Beglan, Daniel O’Brien, 

Duaa Mohammed, Ellis Platt, Maya Khan 

Yellow Badges: Anaie Brookes, Hamzah Sharifi, Caitlyn Street, Paris Carroll, Ann Ajibode, Nicardo Farquharson, Kian Warren, 

Alfie Nolan, Ellie-Mae Reilly, Keisha Chirata, Lewis O’Leary 

Light Blue Badges: Ellie-May Heaney, Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Jehovani Mukanjila, Miley Eaton, Martyna Grycz, Rhubie-Eve 

Gandy, Tyrese Kitaka, Sarah Dodd 

Pink Badges: Elli-Rose Quinney, Najim Amir 

Dark Blue Badges:  Maja Grycz, Luke Cave 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception AP David Olumefun 

Reception KP Cody Graham 

Year 1R Leonardo Neculau, Alisha Bhardwaj 

Year 1T Mustapha Barrow, Scott Saa 

Year 2M Omer  Ali 

Year 2R Ethan Murphy 

Year 3H Ella Nolan-Brookes, Elli-Rose Quinney 

Year 3M Mia Cullen-Jones, Lily-Mae Astley, Mason Cumiskey, Sheon Carty, Holly 

Dainty, Beatriza Stan 

Year 4B Holly-Mae Potter 

Year 4D Keisha Chirata 

Year 5D Mason Evans 

Year 6T Darcy Beglan 

WISE OWL AWARD Mason Evans 

SPORTS AWARD Y2R 

MUSIC AWARD Lelani Wildman, Leah Purewal, Harriet Talbot Yip 

Well done everyone!  

 

Period – 27
th

 March – 31
st
 March, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 92.9% 

Reception KP 94.7% 

Year 1R 96.7% 

Year 1T 96.2% 

Year 2M 93.3% 

Year 2R 97.5% 

Year 3H 94.3% 

Year 3M 93.8% 

Year 4B 97.5% 

Year 4D 94.5% 

Year 5D 94.7% 

Year 6T 96.8% 



 

     

                                                                                         

Summer Uniform 

After the Easter holidays and hopefully with warmer weather, the opportunity to wear summer uniform is offered. This is: 

Boys: Grey trousers/shorts, white long or short sleeved shirt with school tie or a white polo shirt. 

Girls: A blue and white gingham dress or a grey skirt and white polo shirt with a tie. 

For parents wanting to order school uniform for September 2017, it may be worth ordering sooner rather than later in order to 

avoid the summer rush.  Thank you.  

 

School Meals 

From 24
th

 April, 2017, the price of a school meal will be increasing to £2.25 per day, £11.25 per week  (Y3-Y6 only).  Please could 

you ensure that this is sent in every Monday morning with your child in a clearly named envelope.  Thank you.  

 

Prayers 

Please keep in your prayers, Mrs Dobbins, who begins her maternity leave after Easter.  We look forward to seeing baby ‘Dobbins’ 

soon.  

 

School breaks up for the Easter holidays on Friday 7
th

 April, 2017 and re-opens on Tuesday 25
th

 April, 2017 at 8.55 am.   

(Monday 24
th

 April is a Teacher Day). 

 

Have a very happy Easter and a good break 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 


